GIAMPO TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

NOTICE OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING CANCELLATION 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The regularly scheduled Grand Island Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (GIAMPO) Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting for Monday, February 14, 2022 at 10:00 am has been cancelled. 
 
###
						

Bill to:	City of Grand Island
Public Works Department – GIAMPO  
PO Box 1968 
Grand Island NE 68802 
